
REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING FEBRUARY 2023 

 

The Peru School Board of Education will hold its regular monthly meeting in the 
High School Community Room on Tuesday, February 14 at 6:00 PM.  It is 
anticipated that an executive session will take place immediately following the 6:00 
PM start, and that the Board will reconvene for public session business at 
approximately 7:00 PM.  There will be a short recess to visit the Technology 
Room to see some new equipment purchased by the Harbor Freight Tools 
for Schools program. 
 
Anticipated topics include: 
 

1. 2023-2024 Budget Workshop #1 Informational Session 
2. Bid Award 
3. Endorsement of BOE Member to the CVES Board. 

 
The meeting is open to the public and current District, County, State and Federal 
COVID-19 safety procedures and protocols will be followed.  
 
At this time, two (2) public comment opportunities are planned as follows: 
1st public comment:  Related to items on the agenda.  Comments are limited to 
three (3) minutes per speaker.   
2nd public comment:  Comments are limited to three (3) minutes per speaker.   
 
Individuals who are unable to attend the regular meeting in person may submit 
public comments by emailing perucomments@perucsd.org no later than 12:00 
Noon on Tuesday, February 14th.  Online comments are also subject to the 
conditions stated above. 
 
The agenda will be available on the District’s website (perucsd.org).  The Board 
meeting will also be recorded and available on the website at a later date. 
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